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Addendum to GRM Review Report 
 

Following submission of the GRM review report to NZAID’s Evaluation Committee meeting, 
the PNG country programme team requested that the text of some of the recommendations 
in the report be changed. The revised recommendations follow: 

Recommendation 2: GRM to organise the NZDS selection meeting ideally to be held prior 
to the ADS selection meetings. 

Recommendation 3: GRM to organise a single JSC meeting for each NZDS and STTA 
selection round (i.e. the second JSC meetings to be discontinued), to shortlist a sufficient 
number of priority and reserve applications. In place of the second NZDS JSC meeting, GRM 
to re-rank the first shortlist based on results from the interviews and IELTS tests, and seek 
confirmation and sign-off from Post for the final list of priority and reserve nominees 
commensurate with the number of scholarships available each year.  

Recommendation 16: Post to maintain responsibility for financial management of the 
contract, including confirming with NZAID (DPM) that GRM has met the contract outputs. 
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